
ILCA STATES UPDATES
Saturday 18th November

A great start to the 2023 ILCA State
Championships held at Royal Perth
Yacht Club. 

A sunny 32 degrees with around
17knots of wind meant the day was
shaping up to be perfect for racing. 

We had 56 boats registered for the
event, with 53 out on water for
Day One of the two-day regatta. 

Royal Perth Yacht Club

DAY ONE | ILCA STATE
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Three races were scheduled for this
afternoons session, with one short race
and two longer. 

Race Management seamlessly ushered
through the three races, allowing
competitors to sail home with a
picturesque sunset as view.

We kick off Day Two tomorrow
bright and early with the first
warning signal scheduled at
9:30am. We will see all competitors
for the briefing at 8:15am. 



Day Two kicked off with an earlier
start, however the wind did not
arrive until a much later 12pm. This
meant a delayed start for our sailors
with a scheduled 9:30am start
becoming an 11:30am first signal. 

Open fleet managed 7 of the 8
races, and masters 5 of the 6 races
in trying conditions for the Race
Committee.

DAY TWO | ILCA STATE
CHAMPIONSHIPS

A sunny 31 degrees with up to
10knots in Matilda Bay it was a
trying afternoon for sailors who
prefer heavier breeze similar to the
first session. 

We wrapped our racing at 3:30pm
with sailors eager to return to the
Catalina Bar for results. 

Thank you to all volunteers,
competitors without you this event
would not be possible. And a thank
you to the WA Lasar Class
Association for hosting this years
State Championships with us. 
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